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School Calendar 
-Annual Society Meeting 
4/20 @ 7 PM in the gym 
-Greenfield Village Field 
5/7 for 5th-8th Grades 
-Fine Arts Extravaganza 
5/13 @ 6:30 PM 
-Graduation 6/3 @ 7 PM 
 

Carpool Dates 
-Wednesday 5/12 PM 
  
Hot Lunch 
Wednesday 4/21 
Chicken Patty 
Friday 4/23 
Pizza & Ice Cream 
Wednesday 4/28 
Corn Dog 
Friday 4/30 
Pizza & Ice Cream 
  
Band Practice Sheet 
April 23  Pink 
April 30  Purple 
 
  
Newsletter Information 
Deadline is 7 PM on Wed. 
Send submissions to 
Newsletter@EastMartin.org 

  

 
East Martin Christian 
School 
269-672-5722 
Office@EastMartin.org 
www.EastMartin.org 

Principal’s Note 
 

"Let us hold unswervingly to the hope we profess, for 
he who promised is faithful. And let us consider how 
we may spur one another on toward love and good 
deeds, not giving up meeting together, as some are in 
the habit of doing, but encouraging one another - and 
all the more as you see the Day approaching." 
Hebrews 10: 23 - 25 
 

During this past year, meeting and gathering with family and friends has been 
challenging.  It has been difficult to gather in large groups. It's for this reason 
that I am especially thankful that we have been able to be in school, in person, 
for most of this year. I am also thankful for the opportunity we have to hold our 
annual society meeting next week.  I want to thank all of you for your continued 
support of EMCS. Above all, I am thankful for God's continual protection and 
provision.  
 

In Christ,  
Gail Riddering  
 
 

Annual Society Meeting 
 

If you are a parent or supporting member of the school, you are invited to the 
annual society meeting which will be held Tuesday, April 20 at 7:00 in the school 
gym. We will be voting on the new board members and the budget for the 21-22 
school year.  
 
 

Kindergarten Visits and Tours 
 

We are scheduling tours for kindergarten students for 
next fall. If you have a child ready for kindergarten, 
please call the office to schedule a tour and to meet the 
teacher! Please spread the word to your family and 
friends. 
 
 
 

 

http://www.eastmartin.org/


Fine Arts Extravaganza – Save the Date 
 

All School Music Concert - On Thursday, May 13 at 6:30 pm, an all school music concert is scheduled. This 
concert will include grades K-8 and will be held at East Martin CRC. Stay tuned for more information in 
upcoming newsletters. 
 

Middle School Art Show – The same night as the all school music concert, the middle school will be having an 
art show in the school. The art show will be a walk through and will take place prior to the music concert and 
for a short time after the concert. Stay tuned for more information in upcoming newsletters. 
 
 

Field Trips – Save the Dates  
 

Friday, May 7 – Grades 5-8 will be going to Greenfield Village. 
-Due to this field trip Friday’s hot lunch will be on Thursday. 
 

Thursday, May 20 – Grades K-4 will be going to Boulder Ridge. 
 

Friday, May 21, the 8th graders will be going to Cedar Point. 
 
 

Graduation: Thursday, June 3 at 7:00 pm 
 
 

Moms in Prayer 
 

You are invited! Moms in Prayer will be meeting on Thursday afternoons to pray for our students and East 
Martin Christian School. Please contact Melodie Norris for more information. Cell: 269-270-1407; Email: 
melodienorris74@gmail.com 
 
 

Summer Skills 
 

Summer Skills is once again being offered.  These help reinforce your child's learning over the summer.  Please 
see the attached parent letter/order form.  Complete the form and return to school by May 3 with payment if 
you are interested. 
 
 

Morning Drop-Off 
 

Now that the snow has melted, you may once again drop your child(ren) off in the back of school by using The 
Anchor driveway. This isn't required, but it's an option.  Afternoon dismissal and pickup will remain in the 
front of school.  
 
 

Bi-weekly Newsletter 
 

Please note, the newsletter is going to be distributed on a bi-weekly basis. If an 
announcement is important and cannot wait until the following week, an email will 
be sent.  
 

 


